SANTA FE COUNTY CLERK’S OFFICE

FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE

August 24, 2023

Reminder from Santa Fe County Clerk’s Office: Candidate Filing
Day is Tuesday, August 29th

Santa Fe County Clerk Katharine E. Clark would like to remind candidates that Candidate Filing Day for the
upcoming 2023 Regular Local Election is scheduled for Tuesday, August 29th. Aspiring candidates for various
local offices including Public School Boards, Santa Fe City Council, Edgewood Town Commission, and Soil
& Water Districts are required to officially file their candidacy with the Clerk's Office during the hours of 9 am

to 5 pm on this crucial day.

Clerk Katharine E. Clark emphasized the significance of the approaching Candidate Filing Day, stating, "Our
job is to facilitate this critical statewide election, empowering passionate community members to actively
shape our local communities. The elected officials and ballot questions in the Regular Local Election, such as

school board, city council seats and tax questions, can make big differences to our everyday lives.”

Event Details:

Date: Tuesday, August 29, 2023

Time: 9:00 am to 5:00 pm

Location: Santa Fe County Clerk's Office
100 Catron St. Santa Fe, NM 87501

Prospective candidates are urged to review the candidate guidelines and ensure they meet the eligibility criteria

for their desired office. Clerk Clark and her dedicated staff will be on hand to provide guidance and assistance
throughout the filing process. It is recommended that candidates arrive well-prepared with the necessary

documentation to facilitate a smooth and efficient filing experience.

Candidates and constituents are also encouraged to stay informed about important election dates, regulations,
and other pertinent information by visiting the Santa Fe County Clerk's Office elections website at

SantaFe.vote and connecting with us on social media.

For further information and media inquiries, please contact:

Mitchell Steven Cox, Voter Outreach Coordinator at 505-992-9858 or mcox@santafecountynm.gov


https://www.sos.nm.gov/2023-regular-local-election-candidate-information/

